
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
TO: Members of the Peterborough Architectural Conservation 

Advisory Committee (PACAC) 
 
FROM: Erik Hanson, Heritage Resources Coordinator  
 
MEETING DATE: November 13, 2012 
 
SUBJECT: Report PACAC12-044 

 Doors Open Update 
______________________________________________________________________  
 

PURPOSE 
 
A report to provide the PACAC with an update on the 2013 Doors Open Program.  

RECOMMENDATION  

That the PACAC approve the recommendation outlined in Report PACAC12-044, dated 
November 13, 2012 of the Heritage Resources Coordinator, as follows: 
 
That the report on the 2013 Doors Open be received for information.   
 
 

BUDGET AND FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

There are no budgetary or financial implications associated with the recommendation. 



Report PACAC12-044 – Doors Open Update 
Page 2 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

After Doors Open in 2011 the organizing committee decided that the event should not 
be held in 2012 and instead be moved to the spring and re-launched in 2013. A 
committee has been struck to undertake the coordination of the event. A report on the 
progress of Doors Open 2013 is appended to this report. 
 
  
Submitted by, 
 
 
         
Erik Hanson Rebecca Whelan    
Heritage Resources Coordinator    Heritage Researcher   
        
 
Contact Name: 
Erik Hanson 
Phone - 705-742-7777 Ext. 1489 
Toll Free – 1- 855-738-3755 
Fax - 705-748-8824  
E-Mail - ehanson@peterborough.ca  
 
 
Appendix A- Doors Open Progress Report 
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